
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Earlham Community 

 
We had a very busy week at Earlham which included drama 
workshops; tag rugby training for Year 6; the introduction of dominoes 
and giant snakes and ladders into the Keystage 2 playground and our 
World Book Day celebrations. 
 

We hope that you have shared the joy of reading with your children and helped 
them to get dressed up as a character from a book or a story to celebrate this 
special day. 
 
At the Headteacher assembly prizes were awarded to the most creative and innovative 
costumes and recognise the effort that went into them.  The winners were:- 

 
 

  
 
 
 

 
   
 
 
 
I have just booked a very special World Cup day for the 4th of June so I sincerely hope that 
nobody will be late back from the holidays for that joyous day. 
 

We have National SATs tests coming up for Years 2 and 6 in May and no absence 
can be allowed for these tests. Phonics tests will take place in June for Years 1 
and 2 and again no absence is allowed for these crucial national tests. 

 
Wishing everybody a lovely weekend full of reading. 
 
Mr Kerbel 
 
 

Breakfast Club 
We all know that having a good 
breakfast means that children are 
ready and able to start the day well 
and learn better in school. Breakfast 
Club opens at 8.00am and costs 
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Additions to our App this week are 
Newsletter  

 

   Garnet 
   Hussein 
Harry Potter  

Rose Quartz 
      Ana 
Rainbow Fish   

     Emerald 
       Aizlynn 
Gangsta Granny   

    Amber 
    Patryk  
   Mr Twit   
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£5.00 per week.  Children can choose from bagels, toast, cereal, yogurt, fruit and juice.  If you would like  
your child to come to breakfast club then please speak to the office to secure a place. Remember, if you 
are entitled to free school meals, then a place at breakfast club is free. 
 

Reminder 
A reminder that chewing gum is not allowed in school.  It is absolutely unacceptable, causes 
damage to our property, makes cleaning very difficult and is disrespectful towards the adults 
who are teaching the children. 

 

Class Assembly – Please note new dates and time 
Parents/Carers are invited to their child’s class assembly. 

All the assemblies start at 1.00pm.  We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It is an established fact that children who attend school regularly, have better opportunities 
to make academic progress, good friendships and feel safe at school.  Attendance 
is crucial for your child’s well-being.  Please make every effort to get your child to 
school on time every day.   Please note that if your child is absent from school due 
to sickness, medical evidence must be provided.  Every effort should be made to 

make appointments out of school time unless that is really not possible. 
                  
 

Earlham Primary Term Dates 
Spring 2 Monday 19 February 2018 Thursday 29 March 2018 

Holiday Monday 2 April 2018 - Friday 13 April 2018 inclusive 

Summer 1 Monday 16 April 2018 Friday 25 May 2018 

Holiday Monday 28 May 2018 Friday 1 June 2018 

Summer 2 Monday 4 June 2018 Friday 20 July 2018 

Training and Development Days (when children are not in school) 

Thursday 19th and Friday 20th July 2018 

Bank Holiday 

Monday 7th May - School Closed 

 

Friday 16th March  Emerald 

Friday 23rd March Jade 

Friday 20th April Rose Quartz 


